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On behalf of the PARA board, I 
would like to thank our athletes, 
coaches, parents and volunteers for 
a very successful season



Our 2014/2015 
Accomplishments
• New and Improved PARA Website 

• Kelly Brush Grant 

• Realignment of PARA State Championships 

U12 Tussy Mountain 

U14 Seven Springs Resort 

U16 Blue Mountain 

U18 Elk Mountain 

• USSA Affiliation Agreement with PARA



Special Thanks To:

Carrie Sheetz PARA Website

Al Yoon

Kurt Zwally Kelly Brush Grant 

Robert Lipton Alpine Officials

Eric U.- U12

Jim D.- U14 Managing and delivering

Matty D.- U16 excellent championship events

Bruce N.- U18



We Got It Right 

• The realignment of the PARA State 
Championship events by  age group for this year 
was a big success. 

• Special thanks to all the RA’s for managing these 
events. 



Affiliation with USSA Eastern 

• An agreement has been completed between 
PARA and USSA in October 2014. 

• Eric Harlow, USSA – His visibility, education and 
support was a step in the right direction. 



Recommendations upon My 
Departure

• Increase the depth of course setters in our state. 

• Improve communication between clubs’ coaches 
and officials to resolve problems quickly and 
efficiently. 

• Build and Expand PARA with USSA and Eric 
Harlow



I cannot express how much this 
position has meant to me.  I am 
so grateful to have had the 
opportunity to coach, officiate, 
and – be a parent cheering for 
our kids – along side all of you. 

All The Best, 

Bill


